. EXXON NUCLEAR COMPANY, INC.

2101 HORN RAPIDS ROAD, PO BOX 130, RICHLAND WA 99352
509 3758100 TELEX 152878

July 11, 1986
GNW:081:86

Mr. Carl H. Berlinger, Chief
Reactor System Branch

Division of PWR Licensing - A
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Ref: Letter, R.A. Copeland (ENC) to H.R. Denton (NRC), dated
December 23, 1985.

Dear Mr. Berlinger:

Subject: "Exxon Nuclear Neutronics Design Methods for PWR, "
XN-NF-75-27(P), Supplement 4.

Attached for your information and review are responses to the requests for
additional information received via telecon to support the review of the
subject topical report.

Exxon Nuclear considers the responses to these questions to be
proprietary. In accordance with the Commission’s Regulation 10 CFR 2.790
(b), the Affidavit provided with the reference transmittal letter of the
topical report provides the necessary information to support withholding
of the responses to the questions for public disclosure.

Because this information is provided in response to NRC questions
concerning an ongoing review, this submittal does not constitute
application for a new special project review and approval. Therefore, no
application fee 1is required under the Commission’s Regulation 10 CFR
170.12 (f), and no additional payments are forwarded herewith.

[f there are further questions or if more information is needed, please

contact me.

Sincerely,

////./,ZQ

G. N. Ward, Manager

Reload Licensing
GNW/tmrc
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